
 

SEPTEMBER 2012 

The start of another great year at  

Aubrey Middle School 

Once again, we are off and 

running at Aubrey Middle 

School. The sixth graders are 

adjusting to changing classes 

eight times a day and working 

their locker combinations. 

Our upperclassmen are get-

ting to know their new teach-

ers.  

Please remember that the 

doors to the school will open 

at 7:30 am. We do not have 

staff here to monitor stu-

dents if you drop them off 

before that time. The stu-

dents are released at 3:30 

pm. 

The 7th & 8th grade volley-

ball and football seasons have 

begun. Schedules are posted 

Our PTO provides many services 

during the school year. There are 

a variety ways to become in-

volved. They are always looking 

for new members. Areas to par-

ticipate include: teacher lunch-

eons, fundraisers and volunteer-

ing. Whether you have a few 

minutes or days to partici-

pate...they could always use the 

help. Contact them at au-

breymspto@att.net or call the 

front office for more infor-

mation. 

AMS PTO 

AMS NEWS 

Mark your  

calendar: 

Sept. 25: 6th 

Grade Field Trip 

Parent Meet-

ing—AMS Cafe-

teria, 6:00 pm 

 

Sept. 25: 7th 

Grade Field Trip 

Parent Meet-

ing—AMS Cafe-

teria, 6:30 pm 

 

October: Can 

Food Drive 

 

Oct 1-15: PTO 

Pie Sales 

(delivery date is 

Saturday, Nov 3) 

 

Oct 5: Picture 

Day 

 

Oct 22-27: Red 

Ribbon Week 

 

Nov. 1 & 2: 

Early Release 

days for Parent 

Conferences 

Parent Portal 

Parent Portal is a way for par-

ents to stay updated on their 

student’s progress and grades. 

Your personal Portal ID is en-

closed. Please log on to the 

Aubrey ISD website and con-

nect to the Parent Portal. 

Academic UIL 

Academic UIL is an extra-curricular activity for 

AMS. There are events for every area including 

Math, Science, Art, Speaking events and many, many 

more. New last year...CHESS!! 

See Mrs. Rosar from more information! Sign ups have 

begun soon. Competitions will be in February. 

on our website. 

It has been a busy, but 

smooth start to the 2011-

2012 school year! 

We will have many activi-

ties during the year. Please 

check our website at 

www.aubreyisd.net for up-

dates! 

AHS & AMS Present Information 

on Bullying to Parents 

AHS and AMS will present 

information to parents 

regarding bullying. The 

program will include a def-

inition of bullying, a de-

scription of the differ-

ence between bullying and 

conflict and information 

on how to report bullying.  

The meeting will be held Octo-

ber 2, 2012 at 6:00 pm in the 

Aubrey Middle School Cafete-

ria. 

Our website:  

www.aubreyisd.net 


